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INCLEMENT WEATHER UPDATE 

Attention Partners: The Food Bank is currently without power or access to email. 

We are working with local officials to restore power to the building as soon as 

possible. 

 

We will move forward with pick-up and delivery of orders that have been placed 

for Friday 2/3. We plan to also delivery Wednesday 2/1 and Thursday 2/2 on 

Saturday or the following Monday.  
 
We anticipate having extra perishable product due to a surplus in donated 

product. We need your support with receiving healthy, fresh produce for 

community members. If you would like to receive an additional delivery, please fill 

out this form. 

 

If you are in urgent need of a food order, please text Network Services Director, 

Kara Hedlund at (737) 212-4035. Please text this number if you’re agency is 

closed due to the weather. 

  
 

 

Contact the Team 
512.684.2503 | agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org 
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